
From: Jen Hooper  
Sent: Monday, 21 March 2016 8:00 PM 
To: ESCOSA:Essential Services Commission of South Australia 
<ESCOSAEssentialServicesCommissionofSouthAustralia@escosa.sa.gov.au> 
Subject: Orroroo water quality project. 

 

To whom it may concern, 
My name is Jennifer Hooper and I'm writing to you about the 
proposed Peterborough/Orroroo pipeline. 
As an Orroroo resident I can having better 
water would a great benefit as I would use it to do my washing 
and not having to worry about 
it wrecking my machine and my lawn will go so 
much better. Also I just recently ran out 
of rain water and had not been for someone kindly giving I 
would have had to buy some in something 
that as I'm unemployed could  get quite costly so having 
the better I could also use it when my water runs out again. 
Thankyou for reading this. 
Jennifer.  
 


